
 
Fwd: AUDIT COMMITTEE - approved forwarding of Mr. Anthony 
Nobilio, CPA for City Council approval 
 
From: Kim Maronski <kemaronski@annapolis.gov> 
Date: Mon, May 20, 2024 at 8:43 AM 
Subject: AUDIT COMMITTEE - approved forwarding of Mr. Anthony Nobilio, CPA for City Council 
approval 
To: Kalyn Jackson <kajackson@annapolis.gov> 
Cc: Jessica Corace <jdcorace@annapolis.gov>, Ald. Ross Arnett <aldarnett@annapolis.gov>, Jodee 
Dickinson <jddickinson@annapolis.gov> 
 

Good morning, Ms. Jackson, 
 
Please be advised that at its regular meeting of Monday, May 20, 2024, the three alderpersons on the 
AUDIT COMMITTEE (Chair Ald. Arnett, Ald. Pindell-Charles, and Ald. Tierney) unanimously elected 
to recommend Mr. Anthony Nobilio, CPA as a new member of the AUDIT COMMITTEE to be 
approved by City Council. 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
________________________________ 
 
Kim Ellen Maronski, CPA, MBA, CISA, MST 
City Hall - Finance Department 
160 Duke of Gloucester St. 
Annapolis, Maryland   21401 
 
Office Phone:  410-263-7952 
Internal Extension:       x7816 
Office Fax:       410-263-7529 
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